
A message from School 

Council Of Food for 

packed lunches: 

Don’t forget to pack a 

healthy lunch- more 

fruit and veg, reduce 

the amount of packet 

foods! 

A message from Miss 

Dean: Thank you for 

your donations and the 

wonderful dressing up 

ideas for number day- it 

was a great hit and we 

raised a good amount 

of money for a 

wonderful charity.

A message from Mr Gritt: 

Complete reviews on 
purple mash or send your 
photos to the school 
office email. 

A message from Mr 

Gritt: This half term, we 

want to see you taking 

some time to read- a 

book, a magazine, 

something online, 

instructions, a recipe or 

even extreme reading 

(such as stopping to 

read in an unexpected 

place). 

WELCOME

A message from 

Miss Froggatt

We say a very sad 
farewell to Sarah 

Gigg, School 
Counsellor. After 15 
years of Counselling 

children and adults at 
our school, Sarah is 

moving on to a huge 
professional 

promotion in Derby. 
Sarah will be 

remaining with the 
school as a school 
Governor so we will 
keep in touch. We 
are excited to hear 
about the amazing 
things she will do in 

charge of counsellors 
in Derby. 

In other news, 
congratulations to Mr 

Wigley who has 
recently had a baby. 
We are very glad that 
he has returned to us 

from his paternity 
leave and he is 

looking forward to 
getting his year 5s 
ready for year 6! 

February 2024

DATES FOR YOUR DIARY
9th January- Return to school. 
10th February- Lunar New Year- Celebrate with a delicious dinner and themed activities.

Iftar-
Mothers Day (Ask Jola)
Orthodaox Easter ask Jola 
Last day of Spring1 term
Return to school. 
. 

WE WILL ALWAYS NEED YOU! 

We are looking for volunteers to help in school. Would you enjoy listening to children read? 
Would you love to go on a school trip (we pay for you)? Do you do an interesting job that 
you can tell the children about? Interested in Governance? Please let us know, we would 

love for you to be involved! 


